The Seymour Board of Alderman met for a budget study meeting at 6:00 pm on
Thursday, February 16, 2017 at Seymour City Hall Board of Alderman Room, 123
West Market Street.

At 6:00 pm Mayor Pro Tem Grady Bennett called the meeting to order.
Roll call: Grady Bennett, Charlie Ivy, Dean Rowe and Jim Ashley.

Attendance: City Administrator Sam Burt, City Accounting Consultant Crystal
Reynolds, City Clerk Leslie Houk.

The purpose for this special meeting is to go over the budget

Crystal Reynolds with Pinnacle Consulting suggested going over what the Auditor
Marshall Decker Suggests. City Auditor Marshall Decker suggests to either doing
an in lieu of fee or a time study. City Consultant Crystal Reynolds
recommendation is to work with City Clerk Leslie Houk, set up a time to rework
the budget with the in lieu of fee and bring it back to the Board of Alderman.

At 7:45 pm a motion was made by Ivy/Ashley to adjourn. Ayes: All Nays:
None.
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